
 

 
 

GLS/C/964-25 CIRCULAR 16 January 2025 
   Rescheduling the KG Reggio-Inspired Exhibition 

 

Dear Parents, 

We wish to inform you that due to unavoidable circumstances, we are rescheduling the KG Reggio 
Inspired Exhibition to the 23rd of January 2025. 
 
Details of the event: 
 
Grades: KG1 & KG2 
Date : 23rd January 2025 
Venue : Auditorium, GLS Primary Campus 
Time :  8:00 a.m. –  4:00 p.m. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all in large numbers to celebrate our students’ innovative and enquiry 
driven creations. 
 
Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander     آشا ألكسندر  
Principal        مديرة المدرسة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  


